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30th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
  
On Friday 18th October, your child has been selected to participate in the Football Borough Championships at 
Tooting and Mitcham Football Club.  
  
This event takes place outside, during the school day. Your child will require their PE kit, packed lunch and 
a full bottle of water. Please check the weather forecast and ensure that your child is appropriately dressed 
(warm coat) 
Ms Hume will be accompanying the students and they will return before the end of the school day. 
  
If you do not wish for your child to participate in this event, please email info@morden.merton.sch.uk by Wednesday 
2nd October. Please also use this email to inform us of any medical needs. 
 
We really need a parent volunteer to accompany us on this trip. Please do let the school office know if you are able to 
help.  
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mrs Hume 
PE Learning Lead 
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